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FACULTY OF BUSINESS STUDIES 

JAGANNATH UNIVERSITY 

(Reschedule) 

ADMISSION IN MBA (PROFESSIONAL) PROGRAM 

SPRING-2024 

Due to some unavoidable circumstances Admission Test Spring-2024, 

MBA (Professional) Program, has been shifted from November 03, 

2023 to November 17, 2023, at 3:00 pm. Students are requested to 

comply with this notice. Sorry for any inconvenience caused. 
 

Dean 

Faculty of Business Studies 

Jagannath University 


